
 

 

      
 
      

 

 

 

 

Happy Father’s Day  

to all our Daddies,  

Grandpops and Uncles! 

You are so special.  You are brave and strong and 

smart.  That is why we love you, with all our little 

hearts.   
 

 

 

Playground Fun! 
June brings warmer weather, bright sun and lots 

of playground fun!  Please remember to apply 

sunscreen on your child before he/she comes to 

school in the morning, most products last up to five hours.  

There will be a lot of running and playing on the playground, 

remember to help your child choose playground friendly shoes; 

close toed sneakers are the easiest for the children to run, 

climb and play in. 

Important Dates: 

June 3rd and June 4th – Progress Reports Go Home 

June 4th – 2021/2022 Registration paperwork and 2nd 

tuition payment due 

June 14th and June 15th – End of Year Ceremonies for 

Duckling Classes B/B+, D and E - Check your child’s 

class calendars for specific day and time. 

June 15th – Graduation for Bluebird class F/G5 

June 15th – Graduation for Kindergarten class K 

June 15th – Graduation for Kindergarten class L 

June 16th – Graduation for Bluebirds class G/G+/G5 

June 16th – Graduation for Cardinals class J 

June 18th – Graduation for Bluebirds class I 

June 20th – Happy Father’s Day! 

June 21st - Last day of School for classes B/B+ and 

G/G+ 

June 22nd – Last Day of School for classes D/E, 

F/G5, I, J, K and L 
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Kindergarten Clap Out 
 

We will be celebrating the Kindergartners last day of school at the Giving Nest by clapping them 

out of school on Tuesday, June 22nd.  We will social distance and safely line up the children and 

staff along the front entrance and walk.  As the Kindergarteners are released at 2:45pm and walk 

past the students and staff we will clap them out of school for their last day, celebrating their 

achievement of completing Kindergarten at the Giving Nest.  If you are waiting for your child, 

please join in with us and congratulate the Kindergartners as they walk out of the Giving Nest 

doors one last time and are picked by their parents.   

 
     

                

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 The Giving Nest staff thanks you for a wonderful school year!  We could not have done this 

without your support.  Your children were delightful and always put smiles on our faces.  Whether 

it was during morning circle time, in the classroom doing daily work or simply on the playground.  

We will miss those of you who are moving on to Kindergarten in September.  Best of luck to all of 

you and please come back and visit.  Besides our students, we will miss the Moms and Dads.  You 

are all so friendly, kind, happy and you were always willing to offer a help of any kind.  It was a 

pleasure spending this year with you.  Even though we say goodbye know the Giving Nest always has 

a home for you.  Please stop in to say hello to the staff you know so well.  Thank you for the 

opportunity for us to greet you each day, get to know each of your children and to watch them 

grow and flourish into the children they have become today.   
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